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Happy New Year, Northwest Voices, Rose Parade, Family Fun Day

Happy New Year!

Happy New Year from all of us at the Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus. Thank you
for your support in 2022 and always! We look forward to seeing you in the new
year.

Northwest Voices

Attention northwest Tucson, Oro
Valley, and Marana! We are
running a six-week program in your
area, and we would love to have
you join us. The program starts on
January 13 at Leman Academy of



Excellence in Oro Valley. Boys will
learn choral fundamentals and
rodeo roping. The sessions
culminate in the exciting Tucson
Rodeo Parade, where boys will sing
and ride on the TABC float. NWV
choristers also receive a 50%
discount on our Wild West Rodeo
Weekend. Please share with
anyone who may be interested!

Join here today!

Rose Parade 2023

We are so thrilled that some of our
rodeo ropers joined the Foothills
Falcon Band in the 2023 Rose
Parade! This year's Rose Parade
Grand Marshall was Gabby
Giffords, and we were honored to
join the former Congresswoman
and our friends from Catalina
Foothills High School in this New
Year's Day tradition. View their
performance HERE

Family Fun Day

Join us on January 8 from 2-4 for our
Family Fun Day! We'll have food,
games, prizes, and a super fun
inflatable obstacle course. It's great
for the whole family, and also a
perfect time to learn more about the
Chorus. We encourage you to share
this with friends, and bring them along
with you to enjoy the day!

https://boyschorus.org/join/our-choirs/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z2N53h9Iqb0


We're hiring!

Would you or someone you know like
to work with a youth organization
known world-wide for excellence in
choral music education and
performance? 
The Boys Chorus is hiring! We are
looking for an Associate Conductor
and a Development Officer. ​If you are
interested or know someone who may
be interested, please send a resume
and cover letter to
ackerley@boyschorus.org.

UPCOMING EVENTS

1/8 - Family Fun Day, TABC Hall, 2-4pm
1/20, 1/21, 1/22 - Tosca with Arizona Opera in Phoenix. Get Tickets.
1/28, 1/29 - Tosca with Arizona Opera in Tucson. Get Tickets.
2/23-25 - Wild West Rodeo Camp, more details coming soon!
3/4 - Classic Concert, Our Mother of Sorrows Church, 7:30pm. Get Tickets.
3/5 - Classic Concert, Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church, 3pm. Get Tickets.
5/6 - Pops Concert, Catalina Foothills High School. Tickets available soon.

mailto:ackerley@boyschorus.org
https://tickets.azopera.org/events?k=phoenix_single
https://tickets.azopera.org/events?k=tucson_single


The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus has launched our Capital Campaign to
Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for
many years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in
the Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

Follow us on social media!
 

    Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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